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28th March 2025



THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS
We’ve had another busy week in Room 3! We made the 
most of the sunshine and enjoyed an outdoor scavenger 
hunt. 

We’ve been learning how to partition numbers into tens 
and units and also revising our knowledge of odd and 
even numbers. We’ve also been working on ordering 
numbers. 

We discussed the qualities of a good friend and ways we 
can be a good friend to others.

We attended a call with The Little Princess Trust and got 
to hear all about the work they do and ask questions. We 
showed excellent listening skills!

We also made posters to show the benefits of walking to 
school as part of The Big Walk and Wheel. 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT…
What we found on our outdoor scavenger 
hunt and our ‘Days of the Week’ songs!

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
Partitioning numbers can be quite tricky 
so we will continue to work on this. 

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

We will be learning about data handling and consolidating our phonics 
knowledge after the holidays. 

A reminder that homework folders should be returned on a Friday. 
Unfortunately, a new reading book cannot be issued if the previous 
book is not handed in. Thank you!

Please practise spelling words for your homework, we 
have a weekly spelling test to see what we remember! 
Homework will recommence W/B 28th April.



IMPORTANT DATES
Thursday 27th March—Parents’ Evening
Thursday 3rd April - Easter Service
Monday 7th April—Monday 21st April—Easter Holidays
Thursday 1st May—School closed—In-service day
Monday 5th May—School closed—May holiday
Friday 23rd and Monday 26th May—school closed—May weekend holiday
Wednesday 25th June—School closes at 1pm for summer holidays.
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